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BURLINGTON POLICE DEPARTMENT

Antonio B. Pomerleau Building


One North Avenue


Burlington, Vermont 05401

    Jennifer Morrison                  





Phone (802) 658-2704



              
Telephone (802) 658-2704

    Chief of Police
Fax (802) 865-7579

TTY/TDD (802) 658-2700

MEDIA RELEASE

	INCIDENT TYPE: 
	DATE/TIME REPORTED: 

	Larceny, Identity Theft
	February 13, 2020, 17:10 hours

	INCIDENT NUMBER: 
	LOCATION: 

	20BU003128
	UVM Medical Center, 111 Colchester Avenue

	INVESTIGATOR: 
	INVESTIGATOR CONTACT: 

	Sr. Ofc. Zachary Beal #364, Street Crimes Unit
	(802) 540-2364

	AUTHOR: 
	APPROVED BY:

	Sr. Ofc. Z. Beal #364, Street Crimes Unit
	Lt. Trieb #251

	SUSPECT: 
	AGE:
	SUSPECT ADDRESS:

	Unknown
	
	


NARRATIVE: 
On February 13, 2020, a nurse educator with the University of Vermont Medical Center contacted the Burlington Police Department regarding the theft of her wallet, which had been stolen from her purse while she was at work. In addition to the theft, it was reported that multiple fraudulent charges had been made on the victim’s credit cards at locations to include Target, a Williston Gas Station, and a Price Chopper in Keene, NH. The total amount of the fraudulent charges was in excess of $1,200.00.
Investigation identified two suspects at all three locations, depicted below:
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The suspects were last seen operating a silver Chevrolet Malibu towards I-89 South in Williston.

The Burlington Police Department is requesting the public’s assistance in identifying these two suspects. If you recognize either individual, please contact Senior Officer Zachary Beal of the BPD Street Crimes Unit at (802) 540-2364 or zbeal@bpdvt.org.
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Respect ~ Honor ~ Remember

Officer James P. McGrath, end of watch May 12, 1904; Officer J. Albert Fisher, end of watch December 15, 1947; Officer Robert W. Provost, end of watch January 13, 1954

